
  

 

Sparrows & Wrens 

Week Beginning 21/01/2024 

 

What we are learning about: 

This week we are continuing to think about 

space, and are continuing to learn the names of 

the planets and a little bit about each of them! 

We will be then look at if we think aliens exist, 

before designing our own aliens – ready to make 

them next week ready to show you at our space 

parent event! 

We will also be reading aliens love underpants 

and exploring the story in lots of ways.  

We have been working really hard on 

remembering our number bonds to 5 in lots of 

different ways and will continue with this this 

week – we find 5+0=5 and 0+5=5 really tricky to 

grasp!  

Wanderlust will be starting back up for the year 

with us thinking about hibernation! We will look 

at what animals hibernate in England and how we 

can help them, as well as making bird feeders to 

hang in our area as food can be sparse for birds 

in winter. 

Ideas for at home: 

Talk about what children know about space and 

what new things they have found out about.   

Continue to talk about the moon and what it looks 

like in the night sky. Fill in children’s moon 

diaries, or you can take photos of the moon and 

send them into us on seesaw! (which we will look 

at with children in class). 

Help children to practice recognising and writing 

their sounds to be able to do this independently. 

Help children to read their RWI book bag books, 

and share reading for pleasure books together.  

Ask children to help you find ‘five’ and see if they 

can tell you any numbers that go together to 

make 5!  

Look out and remind children to be careful in 

places animals might be hibernating (e.g. the 

woods) 
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